
From: Matthew Klein [mailto:klein.matthew.j@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 10:58 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Rezoning for 1320 South University. 
 
Dear AA City Council, 
 
I support with the A2 Staff recommendation to DENY the conditional rezoning for 1320 South 
University. 
 
Regards, 
 
Matthew Klein 
 
Michigan Ross School of Business Alumni 
20+ Year Resident of Ann Arbor. 
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